MAUREEN HIGGINS
Jaydean Griffons

– 
Just as Progress was going to print I heard the sad news that Maureen passed away on the morning of the 22nd November. 
 She will be much missed in the Griffon world as she was such a big part of it all, especially so by the Northern Griffon club for which she worked tirelessly and which  was very dear to her heart.
 Maureen will  also be remembered as the foremost breeder of blacks in the UK.
 
Of course there will be tributes to her in the next issue, meanwhile we send condolences to her family and her many, many friends.
 

Tributes will be posted on the website as I get them in
 

Carol Ritchie 

Secretary and Progress Editor

carol_ritchie@btinternet.com
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